
r a y  t . m c s p a d d e n

2375 WINDSOR WAY 

BARTLESVILLE, OKLAHOMA 74003

Tuesday, July 7

Dear Wilma:

Just a note to tell you how happy and pleased that Frances and I 

are that you are making such a good recovery from your recent 

surgery. We know that you must be anxious to get back to your 

busy and important schedules. Our Cherokee Nation is so fortunate 

that we have you as our Chief!

Please keep up your good recovery. Please give our warmest wish­

es to Charlie and your family.

Sincerely,Frances and Ray


